
North Carolina Christmas trees generate $100 million for our state each year.
But those who do the hardest work are in danger.

Learn more at harvestofdignity.org

Paid Advertisement

Paid for by SAF on behalf of The Farmworker Advocacy Network, 1317 W. Pettigrew St., Durham NC 27705, (919) 660-3652

Dear Labor Commissioner Berry,

All I want for Christmas
is safe housing and workplaces for 

farmworkers and their families. 
It’s time for the NC Department of Labor
to get serious about protecting workers.

Signed:

City:

To show your support for farmworkers this holiday, mail this card to:
Labor Commissioner Cherie Berry, 1101 Mail Service Center, Raleigh, NC 27699-1101

OR contact her office at commissioners.office@labor.nc.gov or 800-NC-LABOR


